From: noreply@subscriptions.strathroy-caradoc.ca on behalf of GEORGE A GLOVER

To: Clerk
Subject: Dell Drive Proposed Sidewalks
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 9:56:38 AM

Sidewalks are not required on Dell Drive, I have lived here for 34 year and children have been walking to both
schools with no problems. If people are parking on both sides of the street near the walk though for St Vincent then
that is a by-law or police problem. Putting a sidewalk on the interior of the block would create more of a problem
for the homeowners limiting the parking in their driveways. Was there a traffic study done and why weren't local
residents asked for their input regarding sidewalks. How many children live on Dell Drive and would use these
sidewalks? It makes more sense to close the walkway eliminating the drop off zone that parents have created.

Awaiting your response or reply

George Glover
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